
Tony 
 
I can confirm on behalf of Keyland Developments Limited that we are supportive of 
the proposed minor changes/clarifications to the local plan policies as set out in 
PSF020 (exceptional circumstances) PSF057 (economic growth areas) and PSF054 
(wording of Policy BD1 CD2). These reflect discussions with Council officers 
following our representations made both in writing and at the hearing sessions.  
 
We have also noted the contents of PSF053 relating to the make up of employment 
land and amount of new land.  
 
Please continue to keep us updated on further progress moving forward. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Claire Kent 
 
Barton Willmore  
 

 


